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	Transition of Paper Tickets to TAP Begins 

Yesterday, ticket vending machines (TVM) at the Wilshire/Normandie station were converted from paper tickets to TAP. During the transition, ambassadors assisted customers with the purchase of TAP cards and fares. The transition for Wilshire/Normandie will last one week and TVMs at all rail and Orange Line stations will be completely converted by August 9, 2012. To ensure a smooth transition, Senior and Disabled customers will be able to purchase a one-way ride on a regular TAP card until they are able to obtain a reduced TAP ID card. The price of a TAP card purchased at a TVM has been reduced from $2 to $1. TAP cards are now the same price onboard Metro buses and at rail ticket vending machines to purchase Metro Day Pass. Converting the TVMs is one of the last remaining steps in preparation to locking the gates. Work is continuing to convert the final vestiges of paper fare products such as EZ transit pass, and Interagency transfers and effort is being undertaken to finalize Metrolink’s proposed conversion of their TVMs to vend transfer embedded fares.
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